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SEWER MAINLINE UPDATE 

Beginning September 3rd, the Contractor is setting up for Bypass 
Pumping for 1000 feet of pipe that will be placed on the South side of 
Thompson Avenue on or near the currently closed sidewalk. This should 
take at least one day. 

Driveways on the South side will have ramps placed over the piping 
allowing access to homes / businesses. 

The Main Gate to Riverbend Park will be closed and a new temporary 
entrance will be opened next to the PP&L substation. Cones will be placed 
designating the temporary entrance to the park. 

Pipe bursting is scheduled for September 10th for approximately 3 days to 
replace the existing pipe. 

Manhole replacement and bypass pumping is scheduled to last two weeks. 
We hope to have most of the work completed on Thompson Ave by the 4th  
week in September.   
  


